
Design 2 Shine 

  

Dear 4W Parents,       8th June, 2018 

 

Each year the Year 4 students from St Bernadette’s are involved in a cross school project with 

St Gabriel’s and Gilroy College called ‘Design2Shine’.  This is a wonderful opportunity for the 

students from all three schools to learn from each other and to celebrate their uniqueness 

and differences. 

 

The focus for this year’s project is STEM (science, technology, engineering and mathematics). 

 

The project for Year 4 White will take place over a period of two days – Thursday 21st  & 

Friday 22nd June, 2018 (Week 8).  Your child will be attending on these two days.   

 
The outline of the days is as follows: 

 

Day 1  Day 2 

• Warm up Activities 

• Expectations and Group Designations 

• Rockets 

• Drones 

• Spheros & Mazes 

• Warm Up 

• Spheros & Mazes 

• Presentations 12:00pm 

• BBQ Lunch 1:00pm 

 

 

Skills  

The children from each school will have the opportunity to work in groups and to develop 

cooperative skills.   
 

Uniform 

Your child will wear their sports uniform on both days. 
 

Food 

Children will need recess & lunch for Thursday and recess only for Friday (as sausage sizzle is 

provided). 
 

Invitation 

There will be an opportunity for parents to come and celebrate the Design2Shine project 

with the children. Parents are invited to join in the Presentation and BBQ.  

 

Help with transport 

The project will take place at St Gabriel’s and Gilroy College. The children will be 

transported by parents to and from within school hours.  We will need to leave school from 

the Blue Wall Car Pick Up area by 8.45am for a 9am start at St Gabriel’s. We will need to be 

picked up at 2pm from St Gabriel’s to get back in plenty of time for normal dismissal and on 

the Friday at 1:30pm to be back for Whole School Assembly. 

 

Please complete the attached travel form. 

If you are able to help with transport and have completed the Child Protection Course 

online module within the last two years, please tick your availability on the form. 
 



Please return permission slip to school  

Attention Mrs Robinson by Friday 15th June, 2018  
 

 

1. Permission regarding travel arrangements (please tick appropriate options) 

 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________ 

 

 I can transport ________ (amount) extra children, in seats with seat belts, to and from     St 

Gabriel’s on                 

 

 Thursday 21st June 

 Friday 22nd June 

and 

 I have completed the Child Protection Course online within the last two years. 

 

OR 

 

 I authorise another parent to drive my child to and from St Gabriel’s  

 

 

2. Parent/Guardian’s Emergency name and contact number (on the day)  

 

 

Name _____________________             Number: _______________________ 

 

 

 

___________________________  ____________________ ___ / ___ / 2018 

Parent / Guardian Full Name    Signature                            Date 

 

 

 

Leanne Nettleton Mrs Robinson 

Principal 4 White Classroom Teacher  
 

 


